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C O R E  V A L U E S  M U R A L

Our children have been involved in
designing a mural to represent Park Grove’s
core values. Clare, from Unconventional
Design (and who is also a parent and on our
PTA), then used the designs and
transformed them into this amazing mural.
Please go and have a look and see if you can
spot all six of the core values. It is on a wall
on the back playground. Thank you Clare,
we love it!
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C L A S S  A T T E N D A N C E

I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt gratitude for your ongoing support throughout the past academic year. It
has truly been a pleasure working with your children and witnessing their growth and achievements.

As we approach the end of the school year, I am filled with a mix of emotions. Whilst it has been a successful year all round, it is a
bittersweet moment as we prepare to bid farewell to our fantastic Year Six children, as well as some students from other year groups. I
want to thank each and every one of them for their hard work, dedication, and the joy they have brought to our school community.

Furthermore, it is with a heavy heart that we will also be saying goodbye to some of our wonderful staff members. Mr Brown and Mr
Butcher, Miss Glaholm, Mrs Appleton, Mrs Fearn and our wonderful deputy Mrs Hearson will be moving on to new beginnings. Their
contributions to our school have been invaluable, and they will be greatly missed. Please join me in wishing them all the best in their
future endeavours.

Summer is upon us, and I encourage you to make the most of this well-deserved break with your families. Remember to stay safe and
enjoy the precious moments together. I look forward to welcoming everyone back refreshed and ready for the new school year ahead.
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2024-2025 academic year:

Monday 2nd September: Teacher Training Day - children not in school
Tuesday 3rd September: Teacher Training Day - children not in school
Wednesday 4th September: Children back in school 
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